
Dear Parents, 

Educating children is the most important 
job in the world.  We take great pride 
and responsibility for that work and 
appreciate the trust you have in us.  To 
help prepare them for their future, we 
commit to do the following: 

 Provide a safe and supportive environment 
where everyone is respected. 

 Understand and accept each child’s unique 
strengths, challenges, and differences. 

 Be compassionate and teach that mistakes are 
part of the learning process. 

 Challenge children to be their best selves and 
achieve at high levels. 

 Ensure frequent, honest and open 
communication. 

 Provide programs that match student interests 
and abilities. 

We accept our responsibility and ask for your help 
as we inspire and equip your children to reach their 
dreams.  As partners, we can ensure your children 
grow and succeed. 
 

Teachers and Staff of Triad Local Schools 


